
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO HOLDERS  
OF NON-CONSOLIDATED RHODIA’S SHARES 

 
 
Paris, June 16, 2009 ---- In compliance with the decision of the Combined 
Shareholders’ Meeting held on May 3, 2007, Rhodia has launched a 
consolidation of its shares on June 12, 2007. This consolidation has been 
performed on the basis of a parity of 12 old shares to one new share.  
 
The consolidation period ended on June 11, 2009, at the end of the day. In 
accordance with the notice to shareholders issued at the start of the 
consolidation period, new shares that have not been claimed by their 
beneficiaries by this date were sold on the stock exchange on June 15, 2009 at 
an average rate of 6.1799 euros per share.  
 
The net product of the sale of these securities will be available to beneficiaries 
of non-consolidated shares for a period of 10 years in a blocked account 
opened with BNP Paribas Securities Services.  
 
We therefore accordingly invite shareholders holding non-consolidated shares 
(ISIN code FR0000120131) to contact their financial intermediate in order to 
obtain the payment of their compensation, in proportion to the old shares 
contributed.  
 
Rhodia is an international chemical company resolutely committed to sustainable 
development. As a leader in its businesses, the Group aims to improve its customers’ 
performance through the pursuit of operational excellence and its ability to innovate. 
Structured around six Enterprises, Rhodia is the partner of major players in the 
automotive, electronics, flavors and fragrances, health, personal and home care 
markets, consumer goods and industrial markets. The Group employs around 14,500 
people worldwide and generated sales of €4.8 billion in 2008. Rhodia is listed on NYSE 
Euronext. 

For further details, please visit our institutional website at www.rhodia.com 

 
Contacts Rhodia 

Relations médias  
Lamia Narcisse  +33 (0)1 53 56 59 62 
 
Relations investisseurs 
Maria Alcon   +33 (0)1 53 56 64 89 
Loic Harrari  +33 (0)1 53 56 64 80 


